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From: Elisa Primm <elisaprimm@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2025 10:11 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Covered Courts in Camas

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 

Camas Community Development, 
 
As a PNW community with eight months of unpredictable weather, it is far time that we offer more 
indoor recreation opportunities. The covered CHS tennis court idea is a good place to start. My 
freshman girl just started the tennis program at the high school this year and it has been chaotic. For 
three months, we are now committed to being able to plan nothing five days a week, as our schedule 
from 2:45pm-6pm, Mon-Fr, is dependent on the weather. It's probably too late for my family to enjoy 
this improvement, but it is far time that covered and indoor recreation options exist for this 
community that endures regular rain 8 months per year (October - May). 
 
Please also consider for the future:  

1. Publicly accessible volleyball courts,  
2. Tennis/pickleball courts at the middle schools, and  
3. attracting businesses such as this one: https://thepeoplescourts.com/ 

Thank you for listening, 
 
Elisa 
Mom of two Camas high schoolers 
 
 
 
----- 
Elisa Primm 
415.613.6601 
elisaprimm@gmail.com 
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